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The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors, at its regular 

September 8
th
 Board meeting, approved the following motion:  

 

The Mar Vista Community Council (MVCC) supports the 

stakeholders of Valley Village in regard to their two appeals of 

[DIR-2008-1178-SPP] regarding the SB1818 development located 

at 11933 Magnolia Boulevard Valley Village:  (1) Dale .eglia et al;  

(2) The membership of the Board of .eighborhood Council Valley 

Village.  

 

The MVCC expresses its support for the concerns expressed by 

the Board of Valley Village .eighborhood Council and the 

apparent lack of transparency in regard to the project. We assert 

the need for the Planning Department to proactively engage 

.eighborhood Councils when evaluating these development 

projects. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Albert Olson 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

Board of Directors 

 

 


